
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek assistance, or 
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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12 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 

Year 8 and 9 French / Spanish twilight sessions 
 
In response to interest by both students and parents, we are delighted to be in a position to provide 
the opportunity for your child to learn French / Spanish in a weekly twilight lesson.  
 
The twilight lessons will take place every Thursday afternoon from 3.15p.m. – 4.00p.m.   
 
Transport home on the day will be the responsibility of parents. 
 
If you wish your child to apply for a place on the twilight Languages Programme, please complete 
the Google Form via the link below by Friday 27th November 2021.  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSega-5shNNa59BurbsES5cG2vFLBP3pqW8-
H6awCoNkiGP2Qg/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
We will contact you with details of the first session starting January 2022. Please do not hesitate to 
contact us if you have any queries. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs S Hatton     Mrs C Hernández 
Curriculum Leader French    Curriculum Leader Spanish 
Shatton@buckinghamschool.org  chernandez@buckinghamschool.org 
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